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February 20, 2020

Members of Congress
The US House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Members of Congress,

We write today to urge your support for H.R. 5651, the Adoption
Information Act, proposed by your colleague Rep. Rob Wittman.

Our organization represents the consensus of America’s Rabbis, who,
contrary to loud voices you may hear in the media, overwhelmingly
favor our traditional views and values.

The Adoption Information Act should not be controversial or tied to the
debate regarding abortion itself. It merely informs those seeking family
planning services that adoption centers are available should a woman
choose to carry her baby to term. As there are more parents seeking
infant adoption than infants waiting to be adopted, requiring that
women be notified merely increases the likelihood of a win/win/win
result for all three parties involved.

Again, we urge your support for this resolution.

Yours Sincerely,

Grshor Mol

Rabbi Yaakov Menken
Managing Director
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